
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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SEPTEMBER 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER – NURSERY RE-OPENS

for term time children
MONDAY 19TH-FRIDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER – RECYCLING WEEK

Recycling fashion show TBC
THURSDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER – PIRATE DAY

Dress up as your favourite pirate
MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER – GRANDPARENTS MORNING

stay and play – more information to follow 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING….
The Farmers have shown a lot of interest in the story ‘Meg and Mog’. 
We have taken part in lots of activities around this story, we have been 
creating our own magic potions, going on bug and scavenger hunts 
around our nursery garden and had a witches and wizard dress up day 
which the children loved! During our hunts we found lots of snails living 
in our nursery garden and we had snail races!
The little lambs have also enjoyed exploring their environment outside 
and have taken part in their own bug hunts, enjoyed nature play and 
loved looking at our bug book where they could explore using their 
senses. 
We have had a very special visitor in nursey ‘Rinpoche’ who is a monk 
from India. The children and staff all enjoyed meeting him, asking him 
questions, and singing him some songs. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT….. 
As we are starting a new term we will be focusing on transition, routine 
and attachment within all of our rooms. 


